
lymestats.org

Source: ICEID #lymestats

In 2015, the Minnesota Department of Public Health 
conducted a retrospective surveillance study to 

gain insight on underreporting and 
underestimation of tick-borne disease (TBD), 

including Lyme, Anaplasmosis, and Babesiosis. 

The estimated number of “actual” reportable 
confirmed TBD diagnoses was found to be nearly 

3 times as many as the number reported.
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